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Background 

The purpose of this alert is to inform pharmacy providers and prescribers of the removal of 

Code I diagnosis restrictions from Medi-Cal Rx covered outpatient disposable medical supplies, 

effective April 30, 2024. 

What Pharmacy Providers and Prescribers Need to Know 

Effective April 30, 2024, Code I diagnosis restrictions have been removed for the following 

medical supplies: 

 Glucose, Urine, and Ketone Test Strips 

 Lancets 

 Self-Monitoring Blood Glucose Systems (Glucometers) 

 Glucometer Control Solutions 

 Lancing Devices 

 Syringes, Insulin U-500 

 Blood Pressure Monitors and Cuffs 

Resources 

For additional information about these products and Code I restrictions, refer to the following 

resources: 

 List of Covered Medical Supplies Product Descriptions and Billing Information 

 Medi-Cal Rx Contract Drugs Lists 

 Medi-Cal Rx Provider Manual  

Contact Information 

You can call the Medi-Cal Rx Customer Service Center (CSC) at 1-800-977-2273, which is 

available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days per year. 

For other questions, email Medi-Cal Rx Education & Outreach at 

MediCalRxEducationOutreach@primetherapeutics.com. 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Covered_Medical_Supplies_Product_Descriptions_and_Billing_Information.xlsx
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/home/cdl
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/home/cdl
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/manuals/Medi-Cal_Rx_Provider_Manual.pdf
mailto:MediCalRxEducationOutreach@primetherapeutics.com

